
Fellow BICA Members, 

 

     The next meeting of the Bedford Industrial and Commercial Association will be 

next Tuesday, April 6
th

, 12:00 Noon, at Memories Banquet Hall. Lunch will be 

$8.00, as always. 

 

     This meeting is very important, as we will be disseminating the results of our long 

awaited survey to our members. The results are interesting, and should be of great 

value to our organization in determining how best we can help our community. 

 

     The Executive Board has a recommendation as to where we go from here 

concerning public relations, potential candidates, and election strategy. It is 

extremely important that we finish the job we started 15 or 16 months ago, when if 

you remember, we were all extremely concerned about the future of the Business 

Community here in Bedford. Yes, things are marginally better because of our 

efforts so far, but the election is the only thing that will ultimately make a positive 

difference for the business owners and the rest of the residents of our community. 

 

     I would ask you to please take 30 seconds right now, press the reply button on 

your e-mail, RSVP with Eddie for our meeting, and clear your schedule for a couple 

of hours on that day to support the organization and the people who are working 

hard on your behalf. We have nearly 140 members in our organization, and I would 

think that the work we do is important enough for most of us to attend one meeting 

a month. 

 

     We look forward to a great turnout at our meeting next Tuesday. 

 

 

Thanks,  

 

 

Chuck Faller 


